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This week at Brambles we have been learning all 

about spiders. 

We have repurposed some of the conkers from our 

autumn treasures and used them to create spider 

webs, by rolling conkers with white paint. 

On our maths table, we have been using our 

knowledge of 1-5 to match the correct amount of 

spiders to our numeral webs. 

During our discovery time in the garden, the 

Brambles children have been helping to take care of 

our garden, sweeping the leaves and tidying the 

planters, we have also started to plant bulbs for the 

spring. 

There have been lots of wonderful conversations at 

lunch time about Pumpkin picking adventures with 

our families over the weekend. 

Please send photos as your children can share their 

experiences at carpet time with their friends. 

 

Our number of the week: 5 

Our key words: Spider, legs, eyes, spiderlings, 

spinneret and web. 

 
 

 

 

Something Special 

 
Next Tuesday 22nd October will be Miss Hayley’s  

Key group’s parents evening. 

Please do let us know if you can no longer attend. 

We look forward to seeing you all. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss 

Lorraine, Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 
 
 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Walters Wonderful Web by Tim 

Hopgood and Spinderella by Julia 

Donaldson 
 

Song: Incy Wincy Spider 

 
 

Rhyme: There is a Spider on my head 

 

 

Please ensure that your child does not climb on 

the rocks in the Kids Club garden at drop off and 

collection times, as they are very slippery and not 

height appropriate for our Pre School children. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Monday 16th September 

Applications for Reception Open 

 

Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November 

Half term 

Monday 4th November 

Teacher Training Day 
 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


